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Dear Anthony,

Paula is one of 2.4 million grandparents caring for their grandchildren. She is proud 
of her role, but also finds it hard to afford the basics of life—like healthy food for 
herself and her 4-year-old grandson. Watch:

This holiday, you can #GiveForGrandma to make life better for thousands of 
grandmas like Paula.

Donate now

Every $1 you donate to NCOA can connect a struggling grandma like Paula to $60 in 
annual benefits to help pay for food and so much more. In fiscal year 2015, NCOA 
helped 58,000 senior households apply for and receive $79 million in food benefits.

Please donate for grandmas like Paula—then share this message with your friends 
and colleagues. Thank you!

NCOA is a highly rated charity, and all donations are tax-deductible.
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